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Macrae, Tess 

Subject: FW: eBay Notification revoke [SEC=UNCLASSIFIED] 

Categories: SEC=UNCLASSIFIED 

ACCC Classification: SEC=UNCLASSIFIED 

From: The Rutters [mailto: EXCLUDED FROM 
Sent: Wednesday, 18 June 2008 10:07 AM 
To: Adjudication 

PUBLIC REGISTER 

Subject: eBay Notification revoke 

Dear ACCC Staff, 
I would like to add my comments as a eBay buyer and Powerseller since 2004 with over 3100 feedback 
scores and a feedback rating of 99.4%. 
So many people I have spoken to are very worried about using the internet for payments. They do not feel 
that the internet is a safe place for financial transactions. They are still very happy to purchase from the eBay 
site just not happy to use the internet for financial transactions. 
That is the one major reason this is so unfair. These people now have no way of paying for the items they 
would like to purchase off the eBay site. 
In the past these people used money orders, cheques or go to a bank to make a payment directly into the 
sellers account. Money Orders can be stopped if they get lost in transit and must be signed with ID given so 
seller can receive cash and with bank payments a receipt is given as notification of payment. This is 
documentation that can be checked on if any problems occur just like eBay's PayPal. 
I believe there is no reason for eBay to be allowed to use PayPal exclusively. 
Kind Regards 
Julie Rutter 
<address excluded> EXCLUDED FROM 

PUBLIC REGISTER 


